
                                                 

           SACRED HEART CATHOLIC CHURCH                                                         

        CANTON, MISSISSIPPI 

                              Pentecost Sunday 
                                                          May 28, 2023 

 

Padre. Juan Chavajay  

   Cell: 601-218-6493  
Parish Office: 601-859-3749      

   office@sacredheart1.comcastbiz.net 
 Parish Secretary: Cristina Vieyra                                                         

Office Hours: Tues – Fri  
            9a.m. - 2p.m. 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Parish Council: President- Kevin Watson, Secretary- Mary Elizabeth McLean, Sherry Strong, Anthony Bell, 

Denise Jones, Lee Ann Damiens, Vicki Spring, & Felix Cruz 

Finance Council: President- Fountain Barksdale, Baxter Jones, Janet Kraft, Annette Harreld, Donna Taylor, 
Kevin Watson 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

The Rosary will be said on Saturday at 4:30 p.m. before Mass. Adoration of the Blessed             
Sacrament & Reconciliation on Fridays after Mass until 8:30 a.m. with the exception of first 
Fridays. First Friday Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament is until 10 a.m.  

         
         Mass Schedule and Intentions for the coming week 

       Saturday 5:15 p.m. Special Intentions             Tues 7:30 a.m. Johnny Gorman+ 
       Sunday 9:30 a.m. Barbara Varner                     Wed 5:30 p.m.  
       Sunday 12:30 p.m.                                            Thur 7:30 a.m.  
       Mon   NO MASS                                                    Frid  7:30 a.m. 
 
 

                                                 Saturday, June 03              _____   ____Sunday, June 04_           

Usher(s): Hugh Edwards & David Sandidge Mary Elizabeth & Charlie McLean 

1st Reading: Patty Kreider Matt Runnels 

2nd Reading: Kathy Squires Julie Armstrong 

Prayers Faithful: Kathy Squires Betty Vaughan 

Sacristan: Nancy Markley Fred Angelo   

Altar Server(s):    Steve Paulson Jude Brown & Mary Claire Runnels 

Gift Bearer(s): John & Erin Noble Danny Spivey Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  BJ Traylor- Host Janet Kraft - Host 

Eucharistic Minister:  Sandy Barksdale/Nancy Markley Lee Ann & Roy Damiens 
 

                                                                 Altar Care & Linens 
                                                Altar Care June 3 / 4 Betty Vaughan 
           Large Altar Linens: June BJ Taylor, Marianne Veal, & Cindy Isonhood   

                                    Small Linens: June Mary Elizabeth McLean 
 

Next Week’s Readings– The Most Holy Trinity 
1st Reading: Exodus 34:4b-6, 8-9 (16A) Moses went up Mount Sinai to meet the Lord. He 
begged the Lord to accompany the Israelites, “a stiff-necked people.” He asked God to 
pardon their wickedness and sin.  
2nd  Reading: 2 Corinthians 13:11-13 Paul encouraged the Corinthians to mend their 
sinful ways and help one another live in peace. He wrote to them, “The grace of the Lord 
Jesus Christ and the love of God and the fellowship of the Holy Spirit be with all of you.” 
Gospel: John 3:16-18 God loved the world so greatly that he sent his only Son that all may 
have eternal life. The Son did not come to condemn the world but that it might be saved 
through him. Whoever believes in the Lord will live forever. 
 

www.facebook.com/sacredheartcantonms 

visit our website at https://sacredheartcanton.org 
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2022-2023 Budget for Offertory:       $ 414,000.  
Monthly Budget           $ 34,500.                                      
Weekly Budget           $ 7,962.  
 
 
 

Last week’s collection:    Offering: $6,820.39               
                                           Ed. Of Future Priests: $100 
                                           Catholic Communication Campaign: $516 
 
Altar Flowers If you are interested in donating flower arrangements for the altar in celebration 
or in memory of a loved one, please call the office by Wednesday. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Volunteers needed Thursday, June 1st at 9:30 a.m. to help change out missals. Thank you in 
advance to all that are able to help! 
 
 
 
 
 
 

New Parish Office Location The Parish Office is now in Fred’s House. The white house behind the 
Rectory and beside the Parish Center. Office phone number and hours remain the same. Due to 
safety we would kindly appreciate it that you use the front door at all times. Thank you! 
 
 
 
 
 

Home Bound Ministry we are hoping to begin a team effort to visit the home bound and/or 
nursing home residents of our church community.  However, we need your help to identify 
members who would want a visit from our team or our pastor. Please call the parish office if you 
know of someone that would benefit from this ministry—- or if you are interested in 
participating in this endeavor!  Thank you! 
 
 

 
 
 
 

School Subsidy 2023-2024  
To qualify for this subsidy, families must: 

 Be registered members of Sacred Heart 

 The Catholic members of the family must attend Mass on a regular basis 

 The family must contribute to the support of our parish. This support needs to be substantial and identifiable 

 
 

 

Weddings at least 6 months advance notice is required. Call office to set up an appointment with 
Padre Juan. 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Baptisms Call office to set up an appointment with Padre Juan. Preparatory class required.  
 
 

 
 
 
 

Adult Education will take a break for the summer. We will resume after Labor Day. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

*Prayer list will be refreshed the first weekend of every month. Call office by Wednesday to add a loved one. 
 

Prayers List: Sara Fitzpatrick, John Kehle, Maurice Walker, Beverley Kehle 

If you want a loved one on the prayer list, please call the office by Thursday. Thank you! 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

State Farm 

John T. Dorsa, CPCU 

601-790-2600 

 

Bulletin expenses paid for by: 

www.Jdorsa.com      
www.myCajunInsuranceGuy.com 
Walk in, Mail in, call in, and Click in 

 
 
 
 


